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January 26, 2011 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Comment Letter to Bonneville on its Post-2011 Efficiency Program 
 
The Council heard a presentation by Mike Weedall in Missoula about Bonneville’s proposed 
post-2011 efficiency program.  The proposal is out for public comment until February 14th. 
 
Staff drafted a proposed comment letter and circulated it among Council members on January 
20th.  We have received comments from some Council members and state staff and are working 
on how to incorporate concerns into an acceptable letter to Bonneville. 
 
Proposed changes likely will be circulated by Council members and staff ahead of the meeting to 
see if we can reach substantial agreement before the meeting.  However, a discussion of the 
issues and the letter will likely be needed in the Power Committee and full Council meetings so 
agenda items remain on this topic for both meetings. 
 
Hopefully the Power Committee will be able to recommend a letter to the full Council for 
approval. 
 
________________________________________ 
 
q:\tm\council mtgs\2011\feb11\(c-5)post2011commentcm.docx 

http://www.nwcouncil.org/�

